



Mr A Coupe Director of Music

Email: tony.coupe@ellesmere.com

31st October 2017

Dear Parent,

A Life in Film - Thursday 9th November 2017

Please note that we have an exciting event planned for next Thursday at 7.00pm in our Arts Centre to which you are warmly invited.

Tickets are £5 Adults / Free for Under 18's and all proceeds will go to Alzheimer's Research.

Introduction

Have you ever wanted to find out more about the way films are made? Do you have an interest in music? On Thursday 9th November we have a unique opportunity to learn more about film music from **Sam Bohn**, an award-winning film and TV composer. Focusing on Sam's experiences and route into the industry this will provide a rare opportunity to see the process laid out step by step with practical examples and footage.

We hope you will be able to join us.

Kind regards,

Enc.

Ellesmere College, Ellesmere, Shropshire SY12 9AB Tel: 01691 622321 Fax: 01691 623286

www.ellesmere.com